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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

HOBBS., NEW MEXICO

January 9, 1958

Oscar Bourg Drilling Co.
Box 73
Midland, Texas

Dear Mr. Bourg:

A check of the file for your State No. 1 in Unit
N of Section 32, T-22-S, R=37-E indicates that although
you were notified by form letter dated October 1, 1957
that it would be necessary for you to either obtain a
No-flare Order or a casinghead gas connection for this
well by December 9, 1957, we have as yet received neither.

Please be advised that unless you have either made
application for the No-flare Order or filed Form C~110
showing a casinghead gas connection by January 15, 1958
the allowable for this well will be cancelled.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. F. Montgomery
Proration Manager
mc
¢c-0OCC, Santa Fe
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